
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
I oppose this bill because we are currently in a crisis concerning how our personal information is 
collected and used. I believe this bill should be put on hold until there is more national consensus on 
privacy of information issues. 
 
Regards,  
Stan Hoffman  
3519 NE 15th Ave. #557 
Portland, OR 97212  
 


